BURGH BY SANDS PARISH COUNCIL
Parish Clerk & RFO: Mrs I Elsdon, Beech House, Grinsdale, Carlisle, CA5 6DS
Tel 01228 522540  clerk@burghbysandsparishcouncil.co.uk
Minutes of Meeting of Burgh by Sands Parish Council PLANNING COMMITTEE held on
Thursday 28th November 2019 in Burgh by Sands Village Hall at 7.40 pm
	Present:  Cllr V Sealby (Chair), Cllrs P Ditch, J Ghey, J Norman and A Taylor

Welcome – Cllr Sealby welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Apologies – Apologies received from Cllrs M Hairsine and L Kelton



	Authorisation for Chairman to sign the minutes of the last meeting – Minutes of last planning meeting were approved at Full Council meeting held on 28th November 2019.

Chairman’s Announcements – There were no announcements. 


	Declaration of interests – There were no declarations of interest.


	Adjournment for Public Participation - No members of public present.  



	Planning Applications, Decisions, Enforcement & Correspondence up to 28.11.19

Notification of Decision:

1. Proposal: Display Of 2no. Non Illuminated Post Mounted Signage Panels And 2no. Flag Poles Location: Land Adjacent To King Edwards Fauld, Burgh By Sands, Carlisle, CA5 6AR Appn Ref: 19/0692 – Permission Granted.
2. Proposal: Erection Of Single Storey Side Extension To Provide En-Suite Bedroom And Sun Room Location: Green Trees, Boustead Hill, Burgh by Sands, Carlisle, CA5 6AA Appn Ref: 19/0593 – Permission Granted.
Applications:

1. Proposal: Variation Of Condition 2 (Approved Documents) Of Previously Approved Application 18/1088 (Erection Of 24no. Dwellings And Associated Infrastructure) To Amend The Site Layout And Finished Floor Levels Location: Land Adjacent To King Edwards Fauld, Burgh By Sands, Carlisle, CA5 6AR Appn Ref: 19/0851

The Council made the following comments and Observations:
No observations regarding the amendment of the Layout

Observations regarding the finished floor levels

· The Parish Council have concerns regarding the drainage of the site because of the raising of the floor levels of some dwellings.

· 1.2m is a considerable height and they are concerned on the impact to neighbouring properties both to their drainage and the amenity of their properties.

· The Parish council would like more information to be shared with the Parish Council and ask that United Utilities are fully consulted about the impact to the drainage of these houses and neighbouring properties.



	Date and Venue for the next Full Council Meeting is 4th January 2020 in Burgh by Sands Village Hall at 9.30am.
Meeting closed at 8.15pm



